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Uxbridge Historic Cemetery Committee
June 23, 2021

Present were: Sheryl Romasco, Roy Henry, Bill Martin and Beth Butler.

Minutes form the May 12, 2021 were accepted Roy motioned, Bill
seconded and Unanimous vote.

Old business. Mowings. - The committee was told that their mower has to
scale back his work...The committee was going to ask them to mow
theNorden , Shove, Almshouse and Royal Taft. Beth was going to get
another person to help out for the rest of the summer. The committee
agreed that due to the size of the Quaker City , we would pay $200 for its
upkeep. Bill motioned, Roy seconded and unanimous vote.

New Business: Bill Martin and Mary Brundage re- upped for continuation
on the committee. Sheryl has decided to step down . The commitiee thanks
her for her service and tireless work.

Daniels - There will be a clean up of brush in the cemetery in late August
or September when it gets cooler.

Adjourned at 11:45 Roy motioned, Bill seconded and unanimous vote
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